
Back-to-School Edition
Sign-Up for an SCYA seminar and learn something new--- you apple polisher!!

September 2019

Visit our Website

The SCYA grieves with the boating and diving communities in the wake of this horrible
tragedy aboard Conception. We encourage everyone to seek out trustworthy charities



and relief funds to help families and friends get through this terrible time.

Stay safe on the water.

Click Here for the Race Calendar!

http://scya.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/02/SCYA-Calendar-2-19-19-Final.pdf


​Don't Miss Out!
SCYAs Annual
Old Timers Luncheon

September 14th
Los Angeles Yacht Club

Board Meeting 1030 hours



Luncheon & General Meeting 1200 hours

It's Not too Late to Register!

​Commodore's Corner
Rick Dinon

Congratulations to those of you who got
out on the water for Summer Sailstice in
June. Marlyn and I finally got the boat over
to our Cat Harbor mooring the first time
since August last year. That’s the longest
we have gone without using our boat for an
extended cruise. And, it showed. There
were electrical gremlins galore and even a
leak to the bilge. We chased the electrical
issues, fixed a few and have a plan for the
rest and got the leak resolved. There’s a
lesson in there about the value of using
your boat regularly. We went back in July,
joining Del Rey Y.C. as guests; great fun
and some fewer boat issues. Of course, in
August, we found the divers had left the

power off and everything in the refrigerator & freezer was spoiled.

Please note the follwoing SCYA-sponsored events. Please make every effort to attend!
Women In Boating Clinic on September 7 at Los Angeles Yacht Club. It is an all-day event
with many subjects covered including on-the-water time.
l Old Timers’ Luncheon September 14 at Los Angeles Yacht Club This is great fun and an
opportunity to catch up with old friends. Make your reservations via SCYA.org.
·     Club Membership Seminar and Workshop on October 26 at Cabrillo Beach Yacht Club.
This will be an excellent opportunity to share approaches to retention, acquisition,
screening, challenges and opportunities.

You may have seen an ad in “the Log” that SCYA is seeking a commissioned individual for
sponsorship sales. This is a great opportunity for someone that would like to make some

http://scya.org/events/scya-september-board-and-general-meeting/


supplemental income for the season and have some fun doing it. It isn’t geographically
critical either. If you or someone else is interested, call Sylvia, the Office Manager at (562)
433-7426.

See you on the water!

--Rick

Fleet Week LA 2019 at Cabrillo Beach Yacht Club this weekend--
Thanks to all you sailors for your service!!

Photo courtesy of Mike Stavros



From the Vice Commodore
John Marshall

The 2019 Transpac race is now in the



books. One of our yacht club’s Staff
Commodores bought a condo on Ala
Moana Boulevard, so we found ourselves
with a home base to pre-party between
Hawaii Yacht Club and Waikiki Yacht
Club and all within easy walking distance.
Hawaii Yacht Club is a 2-story structure
surrounded by grass and palm trees,
while Waikiki Yacht Club is a single-story
structure, but very long. There was a
shuttle boat that would bring the crews
from one side of Ala Wai Harbor to the
other.
We experienced a great time socializing

with all the racers. When asked what boat I was on, I informed them we crossed the ocean
in only 5 hours, because, “Nothing goes to weather better than an Air Bus 320 at 600
knots!” Many boats had issues with the large garbage patch in the Pacific Ocean, some
1,400 miles off California’s coast. One of the multi-hulls, Maserati, struck an object in the
wee hours of the morning. Back in the Ala Wai Yacht Harbor, she was up on dry dock
making repairs to her port hull before she could go on to the next race.
The summer beer can races are wrapping up for the season. Please refer to SCYA’s race
calendar for the next yacht racing opportunity in your area. We’ll see you on the water
and at the SCYA Commodores’ Cruise at the Hotel Coral in Ensenada!

---John



Grant Applications for
Clean Vessel Act Education &
Outreach Program
Due October 14

The California State Parks Division of
Boating and Waterways (DBW) is 
accepting grant applications for the Clean
Vessel Act Education and Outreach
Program. A maximum of $262,000 of federal
funding per targeted region is available to



organizations for educating coastal and
Sacramento-San Joaquin Delta boaters about
proper vessel sewage disposal, the use of
pumpout facilities, and to monitor pumpout
stations in the identified regions. The
deadline to submit applications is Oct. 14,
2019 at 10 am.

Submit hard copies to: 
California State Parks Division of Boating and
Waterways Clean Vessel Education &
Outreach Grant Program 
Attn: Deborah Holmes 
One Capitol Mall 
Suite 500 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
This grant program serves as an important

educational opportunity for organizations to inform the recreational boating community
about sewage related issues, impacts, resources available to them, and proper vessel
sewage disposal practices to encourage the use of pumpout facilities and mobile pumpout
services.
The program targets the following two geographic regions in California (inland work
performed beyond the Sacramento-San Joaquin Delta area does not qualify for grant
funding):

•San Francisco Bay-Delta Estuary: San Mateo, San Francisco, Santa Clara,
Alameda, Contra Costa, San Joaquin, Sacramento, Solano, Napa, Sonoma, Marin,
Santa Cruz and Monterey counties. 
•Southern California Coastal Counties: Santa Barbara, Ventura, Los Angeles,
Orange, San Diego and San Luis Obispo counties.

DBW will fund two grants (one for each targeted California geographic region) that will
develop and implement a 12 month Clean Vessel Act Boater Education and Outreach
Program for each of the two targeted geographic regions mentioned above. Each regional
grant must include: 1) education and outreach and 2) monitoring. Applications will be
evaluated and ranked according to how each application proposal demonstrates
comprehensive and proven methods for meeting grant program goals.



See You in November!

Join us Saturday, November 2
at South Shore Yacht Club in
Newport Beach!

1030 hours Board-only meeting
1200 hours general meeting and luncheon

Register Here!

http://scya.org/events/scya-november-board-and-general-meeting/


​Membership has its Privileges

Here are some King Harbor Yacht Club
members representin' at the Lake of the
Ozarks in Missouri.

Summer, we miss you all ready!

Photo courtesy of James C. Houghten

Boat Parade Chairs!
If you want to be included in the

November Boat Parade Guide,
Please send your Holiday Boat

Parade Flyers to Me!!

mailto:amy-irwin@att.net


​THE FOLLOWING
SPONSORS ENABLE US

TO PRODUCE
OUR PUBLICATIONS &

WEBSITE.
​THANKS TO:

AMERICAN LEGION YACHT CLUB • AVALON DESIGN
BALBOA YACHT CLUB • BLOOMFIELD GROUP

CLARKE MARINE/CLARKE GARVEY • CALIFORNIA YACHT CLUB
FIRM MEDIA • GOWRIE GROUP

LOS ANGELES YACHT CLUB • LONG BEACH YACHT CLUB
MERIDIAN WORLDWIDE

NEWPORT OCEAN SAILING ASSOCIATION N2E • THE LOG

No livers were harmed in the making of this Fleet Week!
Photo courtesy of Mike Stavros.


